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Leighton, Adele 
. .. .,,...,. " ... ...... " . .. - . 

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC 

Sent: Monday, June 09,2008 9:05 AM 

To: Leighton, Adele 

Subject: FW: Increase in Rates by Pittsfield Aqueduct Co. INC. 

Hi Adele, 

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: George Boden [mailto:geobod@worldpath.net] 
Sent: Sunday, June 08,2008 11:42 AM 
To: PUC 
Subject: Increase in Rates by Pittsfield Aqueduct Co. INC. 

RE: State Of New Hampshire PUC DW 08-052 Pittsfield Aqueduct Co. Rate Increase 

Though I sympathize with the well written letter from Pennichuck Water pleading their case for a rate 
increase, I find it hard to comprehend how we, the public, can be held financially responsible for their 
mistakes and poor business planning. 

Doing all their building and repairs to the Locke Lake System before funding was available is 
irresponsible. 

I remind the Public Utilities Commission that you are here to protect the "Public',. from the irresponsible 
actions of big business. I hope you will deny Pennichucks request for the total proposed 31 1% rate 
increase. 

Thank you, 

George Boden 
74 Varney Rd 
Center Barnstead, NH 03225 


